
 

 

 6th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Swimming for Academic Year 2023/2024  

Year 4 & 5 pupils from Swallows Class at Gedney Hill and Eagles Class at Shepeau Stow School will be swimming on 

Mondays from 11th September to 20th May 2024 

Due to the £1 fee levied by the swimming pool, the cost is £3.50 voluntary contribution per week to cover transport 

costs and use of the pool.  

Payments should be made through Parentmail and can be done weekly or termly. 

Swimming tuition is by qualified instructors and is funded by the school. All children will need a towel and costume (no 

bikinis) but no other swimming aides, e.g., armbands, are necessary as these are provided. 

Due to the pool’s own health and safety regulations, boys are not allowed to wear long, Bermuda-style shorts. Only 

close-fitting shorts or trunks are acceptable.  

Goggles may be worn if necessary.  

No jewellery must be worn (covering up with a plaster will not be accepted).  

All long hair must be tied back. 

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 8th September. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give consent for my child…………………………………………………………………. to participate in swimming lessons on  

Monday mornings at Spalding Swimming Pool from 11th September 2023 to 20th May 2024 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs A Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 


